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Worship on Facebook
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September 2nd - Return to Regular
                                   Office Hours
September 3rd - Chancel Choir Begins
September 4th - Pachelbells Begins
September 7th - Fall Schedule Begins

Sunday School at 9:45 AM 
Worship Services at 8:30 AM & 11:00 AM
Youth Group from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM

September 10th - Children’s Choir Begins
September 15th- Bishop Easterling Visits District - 
                                   6:00 PM - Deer Park UMC
October 4th - Men’s Mini Retreat
October 6th - Ad Council Meeting
October 18th - Church Conference 4:30 PM - 
                              Wesley Freedom                       
November 8th - Holly Mart



A Message from Your Pastor
“Now faith is confidence in what we hope for

and assurance about what we do not see.”
Hebrews 11:1

Since our last Newsletter many good things have been happening at Ebenezer. We
participated in our C.R.E.W. (Caring, Repairing, Ebenezer @ Work) Mission Project serving
families in our congregation.  We hosted Vacation Bible School  taking a ROAD TRIP with

41 children and just as many or more volunteers each day! It was great to be in our
expanded facility, and especially to be able to share this blessing with the community.
Our new digital sign has been installed in front of the church and we are continuing to

learn how to use it. New acoustic panels are being installed in our fellowship hall to
make it easier for people to hear. It is a wonderful place to gather; we want to make it

nice for everyone.  Members, friends, and visitors to our Church have been
overwhelmingly positive when they see our beautiful facility at Ebenezer UMC. 
Overall, God has blessed us and we are thankful for what the Lord has done and

continues to do in and through our lives each day. 

As the seasons change, I am looking forward to the many things September will bring;
two worship services once again in the sanctuary, Sunday School for all ages,

confirmation class for youth grades 7 through 10, Holly Mart and so much more. God is
doing some amazing things through our little church in Winfield. 

Just like the church leaders of Corinth, sometimes we too need to be reminded that
God is very much present in and among us. Sometimes our behavior does not align with

what we say we know to be true about God. We forget what is truly sacred and get
caught up in what separates us from one another, instead of remembering the common
source of our very being. We assign worthiness to particular communities while stripping

away the very humanity of others. We reduce our mission to simply being nice and
respectable. Too often, we can’t recognize God in our neighbor, let alone in ourselves.

Fortunately for us, the change in seasons provides us the space to remember and the
opportunity to re-adjust our lenses or to get some new ones. I pray we have taken the

time we need to rejuvenate our physical and spiritual lives this summer, clearing a path
to this new fall season. It is my hope and prayer that we will start the school year off with

a fresh perspective on God’s calling for our lives and our church. May we continue to
grow in our faith and trust that God will continue to do amazing things in the future, just

as we have witnessed in the past.    

Blessings,

Rev. Judy



Ms. Brenda and I are excited, as always, to kick off another season of singing and praise
during worship. The Joyful Noise Children’s Choir will hold rehearsals every Wednesday

evening from 6:30- 7:15 PM and will sing once a month as part of EUMC’s Sunday
worship services. All are welcome, including non- church members. Choir students

must be between the ages of 4 and 11, and frequent attendance at rehearsals is
strongly encouraged. In choir we sing praises to God, learn musical concepts through

play and movement, develop confidence, and make a lot of friends. We are always
welcoming to new singers who are interested in having lots of fun.

Thanks to the Jones family, our annual kick- off event will be a pool party on Sunday,
September 7th at 1:00 PM. Please RSVP to Jen Klausmeyer or Julie Jones with the

number of folks attending. All families are welcome!  Please bring a finger- food type
snack to share. Hope to see you soon!

Jen Klausmeyer, Director
443-760-5968

Ebenezer continues to support the Night-by-Night Shelter at 127
Stoner Avenue in Westminster with dinner the third Sunday of 

each month.  Signup slots are available through June 2025.  If you’d
like to contribute a dish, sign up at

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4baba92ba2fb6-cold
and  Scott Murchie will contact you the beginning of the week with a

reminder and to arrange drop-off of food in the church kitchen,
either ahead of time or at 5:30 PM Sunday for hot dishes.

Arrangements can also be made for food to be picked up. 
Thank you!

NIGHT BY NIGHT SHELTERNIGHT BY NIGHT SHELTER

Joyful Noise News

Please Join Our Chancel Choir!
Wednesday rehearsals are fun,

engaging and welcoming to all new
members. Anyone who loves to sing

and worship through song is invited to
attend. The first rehearsal will take

place on September 3rd at 7:30 PM.

First Rehearsal: Wednesday, September 10th



 

Come join us when you are able for crafts and fellowship. No
experience is necessary! We meet on the top floor of the food panty. 

Come for as long a you can. All help is appreciated.

Thursday, September 11 and 25 - 9:30 to 12:00 Noon
Thursday, October 9 -  9:30 to 12:00 Noon 

Thursday, October 23  -  9:30 - 1:30 PM  (whatever time you can give)
 Bird Feeders

       In the church kitchen with lunch provided. 
Look for a signup sheet in October.

 

Thursday, November 6 -  10:00 AM Holly Mart craft transport 
                                 and set up at the Fire Hall  

                                               Look for signup sheets in October.
     Thanks in advance from the Craft Group for any help you can give.

       

Questions: Linda Bennett  bennettga@aol.com or 301-253-3367

  

  
 

Holly Mart Craft Group

We are looking forward to a wonderful Sunday School Year!
Sunday School will start on Sunday, September 7 at 9:45 AM.

 
Thank-you to our Sunday School teachers!

 
Pre-school - Elizabeth Blocher and Sandy Biddinger

K-2 - Joanne Davis and Lynn Baker
3-5 - Julie Jones

Confirmation/Middle School - Rev. Judy Emerson, 
Susan Brown, Dave and Cindi Arnold

High School - Doug and Cyndi Diethrich, Byron Ricketts, 
Travis Saulsbury, Greg Will

Adult class - Rev. Rick Gray, Karl Streaker, Sandy
Newsome

SUNDAY SCHOOL

A very special thank you to Ken and Kim Middleton who have blessed
Ebenezer's Sunday School and Vacation Bible School for many, many
years. They will be missed as they move to a new home close to their

daughter, Becky and her family. 

We wish them the best in their new home!

mailto:bennettga@aol.com


WOWsWOWs
About 34 years ago a small group of prayer warriors began our WOWS (Women of the

Word) group. We felt a need to support each other, pray for each other and be a presence
in each other lives. The many answered prayers from our Father sustained us as we met

each month. After much contemplation we are ending our formal meetings. We
encourage everyone to continue lifting their prayer petitions, concerns and thanksgiving

to our awesome God. Hoping to see everyone at our next Women's Retreat.
Questions: Contact Sharon Torosky

OWLS - Older Wiser Livelier Seniors
First Wednesday of Every Month (Sept.-June)

Noon - 2:00 PM

Women of the WordWomen of the Word

The OWLS are looking forward to the fall. In September we will share our best summer 
memories. For October,  Barb Conaway and Dorothy Tebo have invited Landon Becker from the
Wounded Warriors to speak with us. He has served in war zones and will have much to share. 

We are very grateful that we have service people like him. We all bring a dish to share but if you’re not
much of a cook you can come with just a bag of chips. 

Hope to see you!
Diane Biddinger, Parliament Leader

Our dedicated leaders, Joanne Davis and Meghan Estes, are excited to welcome
children ages 4 to 15. We also encourage high school students to join us as helpers,
providing leadership and support as role models. Children’s Church is a joyful time

where we learn about God, Jesus, the Church, and the Bible in fun and engaging ways.
Each session includes songs, fingerplays, Bible stories shared by Barbara Hare, crafts,
games, and plenty of opportunities for kids to act out stories and participate hands-on.

This year, we are especially focusing on how to serve the Lord. 
Our service projects will include:

· Sending cards to shut-ins
· Baking desserts for the Hoffa House

· Helping pack blessing bags for those in need
We’re looking forward to another meaningful and 

fun-filled year growing together in God’s love!

Joanne and Meghan

Children’s ChurchChildren’s ChurchChildren’s Church
Children’s Church meets on the second and fourth Sunday 

of every month, September through May, from 11 AM to 12 PM. 
All children ages 4-15 are welcome to join us!



A View from the Pew 
By Ellie Baublitz 

MEET GARY AND VICKI KRETSCHMER
Gary and Vicki Kretschmer joined Ebenezer in June 2024 after visiting off and on for several years.

“The first time we came with Byron and Judy Ricketts from Calvary United Methodist in Mount
Airy,” Gary said. “We liked the church, it’s open and very welcoming. We like the people in the
church and wanted a small church. So, we decided to come, met with Judy, and joined.” Vicki
added, “We really like Judy. She talks about things you can apply to daily life and you don’t 
have to be a Bible scholar to understand.” Since then, Gary has been named to the Board of

Trustees, helps with the food pantry, and joined C.R.E.W. in June. 

The couple met in high school in Parkville, where they both grew up. Gary (whose real name is 
Gerhart, but he prefers Gary) came from a large family of six kids with parents who were involved
in church. During the wrestling season, the Junior Varsity matches were first and the Varsity team
would watch from the bleachers. It was during one of these matches that Vicki caught his eye. He
asked his friend who she was and they then sat behind her. Vicki remembers “they sat behind me

and made snarky remarks.” Gary was immediately smitten and decided that she was the girl he
wanted to spend his life with. Later, after a trip to the local Gino’s for hamburgers, they dated for

four years and married at his family’s church, St. John’s Lutheran Church of Parkville, in 1977. They
bought their first house, a row home in Baltimore City, where they lived for 10 years before

escaping city life for more rural Mount Airy. By that time, Vicki, who had taken riding lessons, had
two horses, so they found a 5+ acre plot, bought it and built a house and barn. The large property

also gave their pet dog at the time space to run.

Gary worked a variety of jobs for six years after high school before being hired by BGE, 
where he stayed for 38 years before retiring. Vicki worked for Hartford Insurance for 18 years, then

took off to have their daughter, Samantha. She later served as director of Children’s Ministries at
Calvary UMC for 19 years. She currently works three days a week at Health Unlimited in Mount

Airy as a group fitness instructor. The couple are close to Samantha, 
who bought a row home in Mount Airy. “She’s close to us so she can call at midnight if something

needs to be fixed,” Gary joked. Samantha graduated from South Carroll High School, then the
University of Maryland as a mechanical engineer. The only woman engineer in her department,

Gary noted, she works for the Department of Defense.

With their animals now gone and free to travel, Gary said, “We’re Disney fanatics. We took our
honeymoon there when it was just the Magic Kingdom Park at Disney World, then it took us three

years to save enough money to go back. Since then we’ve watched it grow into what it is now.”
They later bought into the Disney Vacation Club and return twice a year now for vacation. In the
past, they’ve done cruises, visited Yellowstone National Park, and this past June went to Florida

for the Orioles’ spring training and to visit a friend’s summer home on a small island near Sarasota.

At home, Gary has a model train collection that includes steam engines in gauges HO, Standard,
and Lionel to G scale. The G-scale was large enough to put outside in the yard until they put an
addition on their house, he said. Even though he can’t play the sports he used to, he still loves
watching football games on TV, and listening to the Orioles on the radio so he can work on a
project during the game. He also likes reading westerns and thrillers. A reader since she was

young, then worked in the high school library, Vicki enjoys reading a variety of fiction. 
“She comes home from the library with a sackfull of books at a time,” Gary said. “I ask her, 

did you leave any on the shelves?’”



Hoffa House
The Hoffa House is a local home where 7-8 men 
live while recovering from addiction. Our church

provides dinner once a month for 10-12 men 
during their Monday meetings. These meetings 
help the Hoffa Foundation board members stay
connected with the residents and give the men 

a chance to reflect on their positive and negative
experiences each week.

Our church has been incredibly supportive of this
nonprofit organization, and I want to extend a

heartfelt thank you to everyone who has
volunteered this year to prepare meals for the

group. We will continue to provide meals for the
Hoffa House and, if you’re able to help, please sign

up on the narthex bulletin board. Meals can be
homemade, or you can donate gift cards, which I
will be happy to pick up.The mission of the Hoffa

House has been deeply appreciated. 

Meghan Estes

September means back to school, new adventures and sometimes a new life in a different
place. It’s that time of year again when the recent high school graduates are leaving home 
for the first time, going off to college,and those already in college are returning for another 
year. Ebenezer would like to help those students through their college years by keeping in

touch with them and letting them know we are thinking of them and wishing them well in a 
new experience away from home, or even commuting from home to a nearby college. We

would also like to remember our young people who are serving in the military/public service 
or starting a new career or life, wherever and in whatever capacity. 

Parents are asked to send the following information to either Lori in the church office or
directly to Ellie Baublitz at elliebaublitz@netscape.net :

Student’s/Child’s Name 
College/Military/Other Address

Year in School
Birthday

other information you would like to share about the student’s life/activities
(Please update throughout the year if anything changes!)

Best wishes to all for a very successful and happy school year!
Ellie Baublitz

Higher Education/Campus Ministry Chair

  Students in College and BeyondStudents in College and Beyond

Pavilion 
Building

Fund
Help us build a new

outdoor ministry space on
our property behind the

food pantry. This could be
used for so many activities

for our church family,
including for VBS, youth,

picnics and so much more.
If you would like to donate,
just mark “Pavilion Fund” on

your check. You can also
donate in memory or in
honor of a loved one.

https://ebenezerunitedmethodistchurch.mycokesburyvbs.com/


Ebenezer’s Annual Holly Mart will again be held at the Winfield Fire Hall from 8:30 AM - 2:00 PM on
Saturday Nov. 8, 2025. Join us for a day of shopping, fellowship, and GREAT FOOD! In preparation for

 this day there are lots of things the congregation can do to help make this the most successful Holly Mart 
yet. There will be sign-up sheets for donations and help as we get closer to Nov. 8th . There are 

opportunities for everybody to help in many ways. This is the church’s biggest fundraiser, and is truly 
an “all hands-on deck” event. The funds are used for many different church activities such as EUMC

scholarships, the general church fund, the mortgage and youth activities.
Please contact the Holly Mart Chairman, Valerie Hyer, with any general questions at

narrovh1@comcast.net or 410-489-2546.

Bake Table Our bake table is one of the most popularspots of the Holly Mart. Breads (pumpkin,zucchini, and banana), pies, cookies, rolls, andmuffins are some of the best sellers. To helpor donate to the bake table, and for guidelineson food donations, contact Ruth Hesen orBecca Flater at RuthieHesen@gmail.com orflater4@hotmail.com

 Cheese Balls 

We will b
e selling our ever-popular

cheese balls again this year.

Help will b
e needed making the cheese

balls or donating ingredients. Contact

Jennifer W
ise for information at

jennifer_is_wise@hotmail.com

Crafting 
Join us for craft days, held on

specific Thursdays at 9:30 AM. 
See the Craft Committee article in

this newsletter!

Set Up & Take Down 

 The Methodist Men take the lead on this

effort. It includes putting the tables up prior

to the Holly Mart, making sure that facility

needs are met during the event, and taking

down all tables and chairs after the

event. Scott Murchie is the point of contact

for this scott.murchie@jhuapl.edu.

Kitchen 

The Holly Mart is known for its wonderful food

offerings. The kitchen committee needs help doing

things such as chopping ingredients and food prep

prior to the Holly Mart, as well as ingredient or

monetary donations. The Kitchen chairpersons are

Sandy Wean- kswean@comcast.net, Melissa

Pollack- melissa.pollack@comcast.net, and Nancy

Newcomer- nbnewcomer@hotmail.com

Silent Auction Please consider donating
to the silent auction!

Donations can be made by
an individual, a family, or a

group for higher dollar
items. Donations can be a

new item, gift basket,
homemade item, service,

gift card or monetary
offering. This is a good way
for those who are not able

to attend the Holly Mart  to
help as well! Be creative

and contact Kim Murchie at
kacooper945@gmail.com

for Silent Auctioninformation.

 Vendor Tables 
Our Vendor spaces showcase crafts and 

home-based businesses. Available spaces
are very limited. Contact Susan Brown at

stmpnsusan@aol.com if you are interested
in having your own spot.

Candy Sales 

Our candy sales are extremely popular

and one of the key areas where we can

use help. Help is needed selling candy on

the day of Holly Mart as well as making

candy. such as fudge. Please contact  

Laura Scott or Linda Bennett with 

any questions.



Vaccine Clinic

Pickle, Jam, Jelly & Relish
Sale 2025 

We know you depend on this sale to 
stock up for your family and for gifts. Our

continued success really depends on
everyone who contributes or purchases our
canned goods.  Also as you harvest in your
garden, please consider sharing some of

your bounty with others to can and/or
contributing some of your own canning to
the sale. Anything you can contribute will
be appreciated, even just a jar or two. We

love the usual varieties but can always use
new and different canned items to offer for

sale if you're experimenting! If you need
some jars please contact Linda Bennett or
Laura Scott.   Special thanks to everyone

who contributes produce and canned
goods, those who purchase the canned

items and to everyone for returning
jars/rings so we don't need to buy more. 

Thanks from the 
Ebenezer Canners 

 

Vaccine ClinicVaccine Clinic
Sunday,  September 28  th

, Giant Pharmacy will sponsor a drop in
vaccination clinic for our church. From 9:30 AM
until 1:30 PM you can stop in the fellowship hall

and receive your vaccine. You must add your
name to the sheet on the bulletin board and

check off which vaccines you would like. Please
also complete the required form before you

arrive to avoid longer wait times.

Bishop Easterling will be visiting each of the Districts in the Baltimore-Washington
Conference in September. She will be gathering with the Lakes District on 
Monday, September 15th at 6:00 PM at Deer Park United Methodist Church 

in Westminster, Maryland.

This will be a time to meet with clergy and laity of the District for a time of sharing and
interaction. As our new structure takes effect and we begin new relationships on the

Lakes District and across the area, this will be an important time of connection. This is an
in-person meeting and will not be livestreamed or recorded. If you have any further

questions, please contact our District Administrator, Kayla Harkcom, at 301-788-0016. To
request an ASL interpreter, please contact Rev. Leo Yates at lyates@bwcumc.org.

There is no registration. All are welcome!

Visit with the BishopVisit with the Bishop

 If you are age 16 or above and able to help
in the nursery during worship once a month,
please let the church office know. We have
a staff member there each week. However,

in accordance with our Safe Sanctuary
Policy it would be helpful to have another
person present in the room. Assistance is

needed from 8:20 AM to 9:30 AM and again
from 10:45 AM to 12:00 Noon.

NURSERY ASSISTANCENURSERY ASSISTANCE  

 We will be starting  rehearsals in the
fall and would be thrilled to welcome

additional ringers!  If you have
experience or are brand new to

handbells, we want you!  
Thursdays are for ringing!

Let Jennifer Wise or the office
know if you are interested.

Pachelbells Handbell ChoirPachelbells Handbell Choir

Bible StudyBible Study
Tuesdays, 9:30 - 11:00 AM

Join Rev. Rick Gray weekly to discuss the
Corinthian Letters and how they can be
applied to present day. This is always a

fun, informative time to be together!



Don’t forget to bring in your used ink 
cartridges so we can get $$$$ for our church! 

See Debbie Paulsgrove with any questions!

VBS 2025
VBS sent us on a Road Trip with God this

year and what an adventure we had!
Forty-three travelers came through our

doors to spend the week learning that no
matter where we go, God is with us on
our journey. And to help them along?
Fifty-two volunteers spent the week

sharing their specific gifts with us. Not
counting the thirty more folks that

helped behind the scenes, before and
after the main event.

THANK YOU to all of you who embraced the task
and made it happen. VBS is such an important part
of our ministry - these kids are our future. What joy
to see them having fun and embracing God's Love!



Ebenezer’s Youth Group is open to all youth in 6th grade and higher       
(including our college/young adults no longer in school)

We meet typically every other week on a Sunday evening from 6 -8 PM.
Watch for current month scheduling and come join the fun!

YOUTH GROUPYOUTH GROUP

UPCOMING DATES

September 7th 
First meeting of the year!

Youth Room 6 - 8 PM
Cook out - food provided

September 21st 
 Adventure Park - Mini Golf

 No Dinner - eat before you come
 Meet at youth room 5 PM

 Return @ 8:30 PM

October 5th 
 Hike McKeldin Park in Catonsville

 Bring a packed lunch/water bottle
 Meet at youth room after 11 AM service

October 19th
 Youth Room 6 - 8 PM

 Dinner Provided
 

October 25th - SATURDAY 
 Corn Maze Magnolia Farms

 6 - 10 PM - Moonlight Maze with Firepit
 Details to follow

Youth Group 2025-2026
Time sure does fly when you are having fun!

The youth group closed out our 2024-2025 season
with a fun filled afternoon of paintball back in June.
We saw many of our wonderful youth helping out

during CREW Week as well as VBS Week.  We also
got in a few impromptu nine square nights to just

hang out this summer.

Many of our youth are back at college, others have
started fall sports, and before you know it school will
begin.  We are ready to get started! Our leadership

team has been hard at work making a schedule and
coming up with fun things to do. We have mixed it up,

kept your favorites, dropped some not so favorites
and are coming up with some new stuff.  Something

for everyone!  If you are a youth and would be
interested in leading a meeting - contact one of your

leaders ASAP. 

We always encourage the kids to bring a friend to
youth meeting.  And that won't change!  However, we

will require a form to be filled out with basic
information and direct contact information for their

parents/guardian.  This only needs to be done once,
as we will keep them on file.  Please see a leader for

the form.

Looking ahead, we will be seeking help from the
congregation.  We'd like to try another Progressive
Dinner and another Amazing Race.  We will also be

looking for dinner donations later in the year.  Please
watch the bulletin board and bulletins for information.

Looking forward to another fun filled year!



Food Pantry Monthly Needs
January – Laundry Detergent

February – Shampoo/Conditioner
March – Toilet Paper

April – Household Cleaners (Mr. Clean, etc.)
May – Deodorant

June – Body Wash/Soap
July - Toothpaste/Toothbrushes

August – Liquid Dish Soap
September – Paper Towels

October – Toilet Cleaner
November – Bleach

December – Fabric Softener (liquid/dryer sheets)

Food Pantry
Our pantry continues to serve our community each month, and we have a good
time together! Everyone enjoys talking with the families, offering them "extras"

along with their bags of food. In August we served 69 families and gave out quite a
few pairs of new shoes for the children to wear back to school. We love 

seeing their smiling faces when they like the shoes! God has so richly blessed our
congregation and it is wonderful that we can bless these families. 

If you have any questions about the pantry or would like to volunteer, 
text Sue Bergmann @410-259-1265

RecyclingRecycling
All funds go to the Food Pantry!All funds go to the Food Pantry!

The collection of aluminum, steel, copper,The collection of aluminum, steel, copper,
brass and miscellaneous metals has beenbrass and miscellaneous metals has been

going well. It is appreciated if the aluminumgoing well. It is appreciated if the aluminum
beverage cans are crushed because it gives usbeverage cans are crushed because it gives us
more storage space between trips to the scrapmore storage space between trips to the scrap

yard. All items can be placed in the orangeyard. All items can be placed in the orange
container on the side of the church.container on the side of the church.

Thank you for your participation!Thank you for your participation!

  If you have larger items, please contactIf you have larger items, please contact  
the Thompsons @410-241-1509.the Thompsons @410-241-1509.

..  

 We are very limited on space so please do not
donate furniture and clothes that are not in season. 
If you find some fall/winter clothes, jackets, gloves,

etc. as you get ready for the change of seasons,
we'd love to have them for the families. Late

October through November we will be accepting
Christmas decorations (no trees). Let's clean out our
extra stuff! Thank you as always for your generous 

kindness to this program
 

If you have any questions, please contact 
Nancy Thompson @410-241-1509.

Compassion ClosetCompassion Closet



 Anniversaries

1 Jim Huff
1 Xander LeDuc
2 Brittany Bergmann
Spencer
2 Tucker Saulsbury
3 David Rapids
5 Maddy Pollack
6 Kimberly Bradshaw
7 Lisa Piecewicz
10 Olivia Piecewicz
10 Melissa Pollack

12 Elizabeth Mosko
18 Nancy Huff
19 Ryan Piecewicz
21 Jess Middleton
23 Bob Churchman
24 Ken Middleton
24 Elizabeth Blocher
26 Rachel Bergmann
28 Julie Schmitt
29 Heidi (Davis) Francella

6 Steve & Rachel Bergmann
12 Jim & Jennifer Wise
15 Steve & Katie Cave

1 Ty & Lisa Humphries
2 Mike & Valerie Hyer
9 Kenny & Sandy Wean
18 Jim & Mare Rhodes
20 Brian & Jan Connelly

3 Curt Roelle
4 Susan Sager
6  Mare Rhodes
6 Katy Saulsbury
8 Julie Partridge
9 Paul Thompson
12 Nicole Streaker

21 Jeff Partridge
22 Ed Newsome
23 Janet Davis
26 Dave Arnold
31 Andrew Rapids

SEPTEMBER OCTOBER
22 Rick & Toni Byrd
23 Eric & Toni Brown
25 Bill & Julie Jones
25 Ronnie & Nancy Windsor

Birthdays
OCTOBER

Birthdays & AnniversariesBirthdays & Anniversaries

SEPTEMBER

 
The Ebenezer Men’s Group will be hosting the next onsite Men’s Mini-Retreat in one 
of the classrooms. Rev. Rick Gray will be leading the retreat. The day will start with a
Chick-Fil-A breakfast at 8:30, followed by morning sessions from 9 AM to 12 noon.
Subway lunch will be brought in at noon, followed by an early afternoon session 
and adjourn by 3 PM. The link to sign up and reserve a breakfast order is below; 

lunch orders will be taken the morning of the retreat.
 

This a fun and very moving event, which attendees have 
really found to be both valuable and enjoyable.

 

Questions about the retreat experience, ask Rick; 
for questions on logistics, ask Scott Murchie (240-394-2363)

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C4BABA92BA2FB6-ebenezer#/

Ebenezer Men’s Mini-RetreatEbenezer Men’s Mini-Retreat  
Saturday October 4 - 8:30 AM-3:00 PM

Embracing the Sermon on the Mount



Shop & earn options to fit your lifestyle

Earning on-the-go 

Multiple card types 

Make fundraising part of your everyday life with gift
cards purchased through RaiseRight.

Ship to home delivery feature

Safe & secure payment options
eGift cards 

Digital gift cards delivered electronically within minutes.

Physical gift cards
Plastic or paper-based gift cards that can be shipped to 

your organization or direct to your home. 

Reloadable gift cards 
Allows you to automatically reload funds onto physical gift 

cards purchased through RaiseRight.

The RaiseRight mobile app puts earning at your
fingertips—in the checkout lane, at the gas pump, out 

to dinner, or even from the comfort of your couch.

Shop and buy gift cards 

View earnings 

Access and use your gift cards 

Download the free RaiseRight mobile app for iOs or Android. 

Convenience fees apply based on payment method. 

Get your gift cards delivered right to your door.

250+ brand options—perfect for self-use and gifting

Available from the mobile app and on RaiseRight.com

Look for brands labeled as “Ship to home eligible”

Shipping fees apply.

Add your bank account or pay with a debit or credit card to
enjoy the on-demand convenience of online payments. 

Get eGift cards delivered immediately 

Access exclusive benefits like ship to home delivery 

Earn 4x more than people who don’t pay online 
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